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September 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
We are excited to have students and staff back in the building and learning together again! 
Thank you for your support in with keeping our students safe. 
 
In the spring, we loaned a large number of ipads to students in order to access remote learning. 
If your child borrowed a device, we are asking that it be returned to the school by Monday, 
September 28th, 2020. Once sanitized, we will be able to redistribute these ipads back into our 
classrooms. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Your Admin Team 
 
 

mailto:bellmoore@hwdsb.on.ca

